
 

Graduate Policy Council: Minutes of November 2017 

 

Participants: Bruce J. Diamond, Robert Laud, Sara Hughes, Heejung An, Tinu Adeniran, Tim 

Newman, Kristen Victorino 

 

Course Repeat Policy 

1. Feedback, discussion  and formulation of course repeat policy. 

2. Communication with Vice Provost Lincoln 

Evaluation Rubric for Graduate Program Development and Viability 

1. Discussion  and feedback was provided regarding qualitative criteria for evaluating 

program viability. 

2. Examination of the Jazz Program as a possible model for building successful graduate 

programs across diverse disciplines. 

Graduate Forum: 

Brief Discussion on the: “Graduate Forum 2018 - Developing a Graduate Incubator Program” 

Areas of Emphasis:  

Growing Graduate Infrastructure 

Cross-disciplinary Programs 

Developing University – Business Partnerships 

  

Submitted by: BJ Diamond, Chair of Graduate Policy Council 

 

 


